From: GrandLakeNCPC@yahoogroups.com [mailto:GrandLakeNCPC@yahoogroups.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 4:31 PM **To:** <u>GrandLakeNCPC@yahoogroups.com</u>

Subject: [GrandLakeNCPC] Secondary Units Community Meeting 3/21

Monday, March 21 | Community Meeting on Secondary Units and Possible Designation of MacArthur-Oakland-Santa Clara Area as a Transit Hub

6:30-8:00 pm | Plymouth United Church of Christ, Fireside Room, 424 Monte Vista (on AC Transit 11 line) There is also a parking lot at the church.

Join us for a community discussion with Councilmembers Abel Guillén, Dan Kalb and Lynette Gibson McElhaney on the recently amended regulations for secondary units and the question of designating the intersection of MacArthur and Oakland/Santa Clara as a "transit hub." According to the new regulations, the off-street parking requirements would be modified for new secondary units within one-half mile (walkable distance) of transit hubs. Questions? Please contact Maria Henderson, MAHenderson@oaklandnet.com.

Maria Henderson

Policy Analyst

Office of Councilmember Abel Guillén

District 2 | City of Oakland

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, 2nd Fl. | Oakland, CA 94612

Office: 510-238-7002 | Direct: 510-238-7021

Email: MAHenderson@oaklandnet.com







Sign up for Councilmember Guillén's e-news!

This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain information that is sensitive or otherwise protected by applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, your disclosure, copying, distribution or other use of (or reliance upon) the information contained in this email is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies.